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Term 4, Week 8              

Coming up: 

Kindergarten Orientation 2: Thursday 1 December 

End of Year Concert/Presentation: Friday 16 December 4:30pm, Penrose Hall. 

Last day of term: Friday 16 December 

 

If you haven’t returned your parent survey yet, please do so by this Friday. 

 

End of Year Concert/Presentation. 
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        Bowls and Tennis Day with Avoca Public School: 

                 

                        

                   

We arrived at the Bowling Club at 10:00. First we did some bowling with rubber balls. We rolled 

to a partner and rolled to a mat or wedge, trying to get the best score. Then we used carpet 

bowls to do a big competition, kids versus adults, which was with a proper jack. 

Half way through the day we ate lunch, which was delicious food like pizza, cheeseburgers and 

chips, fish and chips and chicken and chips. We also had salad and sat with people we didn’t 

know as well. 

After lunch we played tennis. First we walked so fast with a cone in our hand and put it on 

another cone and walked back to another player and they would repeat. We bounced balls and 

balanced them on our racquets. We walked the dog around and around then we did a big 

tennis rally until we had to go. We went at 2:30. It was the best! 

I liked rolling rubber balls onto the mats and I liked getting picked for the competition. I liked the 

walking relay and doing my best! 

By Penrose Public School students. 
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Learning and having fun: 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Excursion to the Japan Foundation, Sydney. 

          

                      

 

On the train ride to the city we played Uno, I spy and charades, then we switched trains at 

Macarthur station. 

At the Japan Foundation there was a balloon game where a balloon had a little hole and you 

had to hook it. There was a lucky charm game where you took out a little piece of paper that 

said your luck. There was a net game where you used a net to pick up balls and there was a 

ball throwing game. 

My favourites were going on the train, playing games at the Japan Foundation and wearing the 

ukata. 

Overall we had an amazing time. 

By Penrose Public School students. 
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Small Schools Day at Burrawang Public School. 

                             

                   

At the small school excursion at Burrawang there were Kangaloon, Glenquarry, Avoca, Burrawang 

and Penrose students all together. We saw kids we knew and got to play with them. 

The RFS came to teach us about fire safety. We got to draw a map of our escape plan if our 

house caught on fire. Some of us got to use the walkie talkie and the horn in the fire ute. We 

learned how to put out a fire and practised on a pretend fire with a hose. We talked about the 

hazards in our houses and sheds. 

After a sausage sizzle we had a colour run where you got sprayed with a rainbow of coloured dust. 

You had to run an obstacle course, while parents and staff sprayed you with dust. Some teachers 

got sprayed (Mrs McCarthy). It was definitely super fun and we want to do it again. 

By Penrose Public School students. 

 

Farewell. 

We would like to say farewell to the Simpson family. Thank you for the time you got to spend with 

us learning together and having fun. We wish you all the best and hope you can keep in contact 

with us here at Penrose. 


